
 

 

 

IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY LADIES’ SODALITY 

“To Work with Love for Jesus Through Mary” 

April, 2017                                                         

Dear Ladies, 

Spring has been peeking its head out for quite some time now.  It officially began on March 20 but the signs 

of spring have been evident since the middle of February.  Trees are budding, the grass is getting green, and 

the flowers are awakening as we look forward to the days ahead.   

First and foremost, we’d like to say many, many thanks to Sara Shaver, her committee, and all those who 

helped in any way to make our “Trivia is Super” night such a success.  We sold 25 tables and had 195 

people in attendance!  It truly was a fun evening and one that helped us fund our charitable endeavors for 

this year.  A detailed report is forthcoming. 

Please join us for our next meeting on Wednesday, April 12, at 7 p.m., in the Father Keaney Center.  

It’s time for our annual Pro-Life baby shower.  Details are listed elsewhere in this newsletter. 

On May 6 and 7 we will be holding our bake sale after all the Masses.  Proceeds from this event will be used 

to fund our Garden Club which is responsible for the beautification of our parish grounds. 

It’s time for all of us to get busy again and prepare for our first “Quarter Auction” to be held on Friday, 

June 2, at 7 p.m. in the Father Keaney Center.  Brenda Bucher, the chairperson, and her committee are hard 

at work putting this fundraiser together to benefit our parish.  We need “new” items to be auctioned off.  

Details of this fun event follow in this newsletter.   

Hope to see you at our April meeting! 

Jo Ann Ratermann 

“Learn from yesterday, live for today, hope for tomorrow.  The important thing is not to stop questioning.” 

       Albert Einstein 

 

 
 

REMEMBERING OUR MEMBERS 

Mt. Grace cards were sent to Juanita Bishop and Mary Jo Castellano.  A Get-Well card was sent to 

Marilyn Murphy. 

 

Please keep all our Sodalists in your thought and prayers. 

                                                                                                         Therese DeMoor, Welfare



 

 

 

 
REFRESHMENTS 

Bring your “sweet tooth” for some Baby Shower cake and snacks to coincide with our annual April Showers Baby 

Shower. 

 
 

ENTERTAINMENT – BABY SHOWER 

We will have our annual baby shower benefiting Our Lady’s Inn, Birthright in Hillsboro, and Birthright, South County.  

Please bring any baby items (new) or cash for these organizations.  We will also have a speaker from Our Lady’s Inn. 

 

 
 

QUARTER AUCTION 

Our first Quarter Auction for the parish will be held on Friday, June 2, 2017 in the Father Keaney Center.  Brenda 

Bucher, the chairperson, and her committee are hard at work putting this fundraiser together to benefit 

our parish.  We need “new” items to be auctioned off.  Please bring your items to the meeting to give to 

Brenda or call her at 314-353-0471. 
 

PATTI’S POPPY SEED SALAD AND DRESSING 

Looking for a tasty salad for your Easter celebration – you can’t go wrong with this 

SALAD 

Romaine Lettuce 

Red Onion 

Provel Cheese 

Croutons 

(Can also add sliced strawberries) 

 

DRESSING 

½ Cup Hellmann’s Mayo 

2 Tablespoons White Wine Vinegar 

1/3 Cup sugar 

¼ Cup milk 

1-2 Teaspoons poppyseed 

(She usually doubles the recipe) 
 ‘ 

 
General Meeting   Wednesday, April  12 – 7:00 P.M. 

Board Meeting   Monday, April 24 – 7:00 P.M. 

Garden Club Bake Sale  Saturday/Sunday – May 6-7 

Quarter Auction   Friday, June 2 

 

Jo Ann Ratermann   Fr. Kristian Teater   Mary Pfeiffer 

President    Pastor     Corresponding Secretary 


